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De Beers EA - Elders Caribou Workshop
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This e-mail is in regards to the MVEIRB letter dated April 26, 2003
concerning the submission of the Elders Caribou Workshop report after May

23rd.

The NWTMN is concerned with allowing final submission after the deadline for )
submissions to the public registry. The primary reason for this stance is to
allow parties to the EA an opportunity to review and comment on any
submission received by the MVEIRB.

Should you have any questions please contact me.

Regards,

Jason E. Lepine

interim Measures Agreement Coordinator
Northwest Territory Métis Nation

Fort Smith, NT
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